
Hamilton Board of Health Warns that EEE Risk Remains Moderate in Hamilton 

October 30, 2019 

 

Please be vigilant about avoiding mosquito bites.  The risk of contracting EEE 

remains moderate in Hamilton, and may still increase, until the first hard 

frost.  Until then, please use bug spray and wear long sleeves when outside 

between dusk and dawn. 

 


